ST. CATHARINES
APARTMENTS

Notice of Construction Update

June 16%, 2021

Dear Tenant(s),

Please be advised that CLV Group has arranged for lighting upgrades in the underground
parking at 165 Ontario.

We have received an update from the company who are installing the new lighting. It is a very
big garage, and they will not be able to finish in gne day.

Provided that there are no delays the revised schedule is as follows:

Wednesday, June 16™ between 8:00am-5:00pm,|{Complete mechanical, start Parking level #1.
Thursday, June 17" between 7:00am-5:00pm, Pgrking level #1.

Friday, June 18t between 7:00am-5:00pm, Finish Parking level #1 and start on Parking Level 2.
Monday, June 215t between 7:00am-5:00pm, Coptinue work on Parking level 2.

Tuesday, June 22" between 7:00am-5:00pm, Firjish Parking Level 2 and start on Parking level 3.
Wednesday, June 237, between 7:00am-5:00pm), Finish parking level 3.

We are requesting that you move your car for the day according to the schedule above to
ensure no damages occur.

CLV Group will not be responsible for am./ of the damages that may incur if you neglect to move
your vehicle as requested.

If you work from home please get me your name, phone number, parking level and parking
spot. We will contact you to move your car temporarily.

John Strachan, Property Operations Manager, John.Strachan@rentclv.com or visit the office.

Thank you for your cooperation & understanding,

CLV Group Management
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